
Week 10, Term 3, 2024
Kia ora e tewhānau.

What a whirlwind Week 10 was! I was thrilled to see so many Tawhai children
performing in the production of Porridge. It was an absolute spectacle from the
talented cast of actors, singers and dancers, the sweet sounds of the chorus, the
incredible costumes, makeup, set and props; it all came together to delight the
audiences. Congratulations to everyone involved, the children will remember it
forever.
Unfortunately, I was unwell for much of the week and while I managed to see the
performances, I missed my last day at Tawhai.

However, I hope to come back in week 1 to say my goodbyes.
In term 4 I will be joining the Resource Teachers - Learning and Behaviour team in Upper Hutt and
continuing my work with UHub.
Ngā mihi mahana ki a koutou. I have loved my time as part of the Tawhai community.

A new Tawhai LSC is currently being appointed.
Please continue to use lsc@tawhai.school.nz or contact Sharon Boese (SENCO)
sharonb@tawhai.school.nz if you have any questions or concerns about your child’s learning.

Hei kōna mai.

Shelley Dalton

‘Ideas for the Holidays’ -
Enjoying songs and stories together

Sharon Holt - Excellent resources. Video Books and stories in Te Reo Māori. My favourite is ‘Kei te
Peke Ahau’ Each video also has the song in NZ sign language and ideas for follow up craft or
play activities.

mailto:lsc@tawhai.school.nz
mailto:sharonb@tawhai.school.nz
https://tereosingalong.my.intuto.com/course/view/75924#/d0842103-ae73-481c-afa5-0172b5d4094d
https://tereosingalong.my.intuto.com/course/view/75924#/d0842103-ae73-481c-afa5-0172b5d4094d


Upper Hutt City Council are running a spring
programme of activities for the school
holidays. Check out the options here.

2024 - U Play

‘All Kinds of Minds’
Celebrating Kanorau/Diversity

at Tawhai
Thank you to everyone who engaged with All Kind of Minds this term.

16 people attended over the 4 sessions and many others expressed an
interest through the Google Form, but were unable to attend the sessions
offered.

This tells me that families are keen to connect, share ideas, and broaden
the community of support around themselves and their children.

I would love to see this conversation continue in the future, whether it is school-driven or a
whānau-driven initiative. Ngā mihi.

Annual ADHDNew ZealandChildren Survey 2024
Do you have a child with ADHD?? - thenwe need your feedback…

ADHDNew ZealandChildren Survey

Each year ADHD New Zealand looks to understand the needs of our Community, through our annual

survey. The survey is designed to help improve our understanding of children (currently 18 years or

under) who have, or suspect they have, ADHD in New Zealand. It is part of an ongoing study that

started in 2021.

This research is anonymous, which means that nobody, including the researchers, will be aware of

your identity or be able to connect you to the answers that you provide, even indirectly.

It only takes 7-9 minutes!!

Click to start survey

Survey closes Friday 18 October 2024 - thank you for all your support.

https://www.upperhutt.govt.nz/Community/U-Play
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ADHDNZChildsurvey24


Pop into your calendar…

What’s on at UHub?

Check out our UHub Facebook page

or UHub.org.nz to find out more about

‘What’s happening at UHub’.

https://www.facebook.com/UhubUpperHutt/
http://uhub.org.nz
https://www.uhub.org.nz/whats-on-at-uhub/

